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REACH Regulations 1907/2006  

Statement of compliance 
 

The purpose of this directive is to ensure a high level of protection for human health and the environment 
when articles contain Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs). 

To ensure this goal, the REACH directive restricts or limits the use of certain substances and mixtures in the 
manufacture of various products. These regulations, including the latest publication of ECHA's Authorization 
and Candidate List, which increases the number of SVHCs from 233 to 235(Candidate List of 06/14/2023), 
have been observed and taken into account in all business areas concerned. 

After checking all supplier information and repeated checking of our manufacturing process data, we 
confirm to the best of our knowledge and belief that the products supplied do not contain any SVHCs other 
than those listed below. 

  - Lead (Pb) in zinc alloys: < 0.003 % and cadmium (Cd) < 0.003 %  
  - Lead (Pb) in carbon steel Grade 1.0718 0,2 - 0.35% *) 
  - Lead (Pb) in copper alloys: 2,5 - 3.5 %. *) 
 *) The relevant threshold of <0.1% must be seen in relation to the total weight of the complex object  

No other SVHCs listed in the regulations were intentionally used in our manufacturing processes or 
intentionally added to the final product. 
We are affected by the REACH regulations as a downstream user and as such we meet the requirements of 
the REACH regulation including its amendments, which may affect us and our deliveries. In contrast, we do 
not have any obligations arising from the manufacture, distribution and registration of substances and 
mixtures. 

Regarding this specific order, we confirm that the materials used in the construction of the 
components and assemblies supplied, including surface treatment and seals, comply with the 
requirements of the REACH directive. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Christian Fritz  
Quality and Environment Manager 
Industrilås AB 


